	Distribution of Materials for ALL Grade Levels
to Support Virtual Learning
 

	
Lisbon Elementary School will distribute materials to support virtual learning for Quarter 2.  Please stop by the school on November 19th or 20th, 11:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m.
When you arrive at school, please:
· Stay in your car at all times.
· Wear a mask.
· Drive up to the distribution table.
· Tell staff member what grade level you need and they will bring the materials to you.
· Families arriving at the school will not be allowed to enter the building.
Please let us know if you have any questions.  Thanks!
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